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PARENT CONSULTATIONS 

Don’t forget parent consultations will be taking place next 
week.  Sign-up sheets are already outside classroom doors. 

BBC CHILDREN IN NEED 

This is on Friday 17 November.  Children can wear 
spotty accessories with their uniform.  We will be 
having a spotty themed tuck shop.  Spotty themed 
biscuits will be available for 50p each.  All other   
donations will be greatly appreciated. 

ANTI BULLYING WEEK 

This is week beginning 13 November.  There will be 
planned lessons throughout the week and we will be    
taking part in ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Wednesday 15          
November where children can wear odd socks to 
school giving them the opportunity to express  
themselves and appreciate individuality and     
uniqueness.  In support of this we ask for donations 
to support the Anti Bullying Alliance.  All donations 
will be split between the Anti Bullying Alliance and 
Children in Need. 

CHRISTMAS FUN DAY 

I know it seems early to be talking about 
Christmas but it will be here before we know it! 

Christmas lunch will be taking place on Thursday 
14 December and our Christmas Fun Day will be 
taking place on Friday 15 December—more     
details about all things Christmassy will follow 
soon. 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Halloween Disco—the children 
had a really spooky time.  We made just over £80 profit.  Thanks again. 



SPECIAL ACHIEVEMENTS—Friday 20 October & 3 November 

Shay Pope—1/2D—for trying really hard with his phonics and writing.                 
Mohammad Khan—1/2D—for being a perfect role model on the Beamish trip. 

Ryan Jobling—1/2MC—for his wonderful artwork this week.                                   
Gloria Egwea—1/2MC—for working hard all week especially in English. 

Paige Wheatley—2M—for her beautiful poem and maths work.                                              
Leo Hetherington—2M—for focussing really hard on his work and being helpful. 

Alima Hasib—3T—for being a helpful member of the class.                                             
Hematullah Khair—3T—for fantastic work and maths reasoning. 

Hana Pshtiwan—3/4P—for her perseverance in her written work.                                
Abbey Malloy—3/4P—for incredible maths work and a good analysis of poems. 

Christopher Rutherford—3/4I—for excellent questioning.                                                           
Keira Ledwidge—3/4I—for perseverance with fractions in maths. 

Marlin Daniel—5WH—for being responsible, helpful and making good progress.   
Corey Boyle—5WH—for always being the very best he can be. 

Grace Lindsay—5/6A—for being little miss organised.                                                                     
Yusuf Rahman—5/6A—for his superb attitude to school every single day. 

Kaddy Grieves—6D—for having more belief in herself.                                                 
Paige Renforth—6D—for excellent comprehension skills. 

Good Manners 

The following children received a certificate from the cooks: 

Lacey-Jo Robinson—2R, Owen Hurst—5WH, John Steele—5/6A,                                   
Mason Leightley—1/2MC, Sugra Sipki—3T & Gabriel Egwea—3/4P. 

Steven Steele—6D, Paige Renforth—6D, Kaitlyn Scott—5WH,                    
Kathryn Thompson—3/4W, Aiya Moufareh—Rec & Yannis Vidrascu—3T. 

 

 

ATTENDANCE & LATENESS (Attendance Target is 97%) 

Whole school attendance week ending 13 October was 94.71%.                                                                   
701 minutes were lost, which amounts to 11 hours 41 minutes and is a result of 35 children.  

Whole school attendance week ending 20 October was 94.67%.                                                                
931 minutes were lost, which amounts to 15 hours 31 minutes and is a result of 36 children. 

SPORTING ACTIVITIES 

Please don’t forget to check out our 
website for all of the up to date   
sporting activities that the children 
have been taking part in. 

THE PEOPLE’S KITCHEN 

We have had a letter of thanks from everyone at The       
People’s Kitchen  for all of the donations we gave      
including the dog food.  They said that you should all 
feel proud that you have been able to help so many 
needy people. 


